
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Friends, 
Greetings to you in the name of our loving Lord Jesus Christ. I pray that the Lord continues to keep you safe and healthy. I 
would love to thank you all for the continued support given each month even when things prove to be hard all over the world. 
I am humbled by your love and caring hearts for the children. 
Each month our Social Workers go on the trail in the community supplying maize flour to the families where our sponsored 
children live. As we informed you, due to the Covid virus, schools will be closed until early next year saving the finalists.  
We have been schooling our finalists, or final year students since they resumed school on October 15th. 
It is known that, all families are still undergoing some food shortage difficulties. And, when the time for second food harvest 
comes, it won’t be enough for the families. This is because the number of people at home is big, which means the food 
consumption is high.  This is where your extra gifts and sponsorships have continued to sustain us.   
When Social Workers give out maize flour to children in their homes, they witness big smiles from children and they deeply 
thank you all in your respective capacity for the great concern and love you regularly share with them in their time of need.  
Merry Christmas - If you feel led, there is one last chance to add to the Christmas Party Fund. (Goal +$1000) 

December 

2020

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by December 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Plans for Christmas Party 2020 
The government now allows 200 people in a single gathering for churches 
and other gatherings. We plan to use this chance to ask the children to 
come and pick gifts for Christmas from school but they will come in 
intervals since bigger numbers are not allowed.  
Please pray that all will go well and for the provision funds needed.  

*And Joan and Baby are doing well. Thank you for the prayers. Hi Dad!
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